
P O  B O X  1 3 7 4     K I N G S  M O U N TA I N ,  N C  2 8 0 8 6 

TEL  7 0 4 . 7 3 0 . 1 4 4 0    EMAIL  J O H N . O M A L L E Y @ M E . C O M

January-February, 2021


Dear Praying Friend,


Thank you so much for your faithfulness. Your support and prayers mean the world to us. In 2020, the Lord 
showed Himself strong. You gave to our ministry needs. You helped us to live. Thank you.


You may remember, I became President of the 
mission in February 2020. I am glad to assist 
missionaries, lead our staff, and assist our General 
Director.  Next month will be one year. This 
anniversary prompts reflection.


Recently, while on a missions agency trip, I visited 
Kinston, NC. After the meeting, I drove to the place 
where it all began for me in 1993 with World Wide 
New Testament Baptist Missions. In June of 1993, 
Brother Danny Whetstone extended an invitation 
to come work with World Wide. It was at this BBQ 
restaurant pictured here. I took time to reflect on 
God’s goodness over these past 10,000+ days. 


This year we plan two trips with SeeTheHarvest.com, World Wide’s Mission Trip Program. I am to lead a group to 
Scotland and Boston. We will go in 2021 as the Lord leads. We have an opportunity to help send literature to the 
25,000 homes we were going to letterbox. Pray God will supply the $2500.00 needed to do so.


This year, World Wide New Testament Baptist Missions celebrates its 50th Anniversary. I am thrilled to share with 
you, as the Lord allows, we will celebrate this monumental day on October 5, 2021 in New Bern, NC, at the 
church where WWNTBM began in 1971. Please pray as I lead the endeavor to honor our history and the Lord 
Who brought us this far.


Please pray for missionaries on deputation. They have challenges with the necessary cancellations, 
scheduling, and rescheduling. COVID does not cancel the power of the Gospel. 


Please pray for missionaries serving in place. Many missionaries have stringent rules in place for their 
ministries. Some cannot leave their city or province. Many are not allowed to hold services. Pray they will stay 
encouraged and for God to give them ways to reach the Lost with these health measures in place.


Please pray for the health and safety of our missionaries. Many of them face healthcare which is not the 
same as in the USA. Pray for their families and their emotional and mental well-being.


Yours for the harvest,


John O’Malley
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